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Rich Dad's Success Stories Robert T. Kiyosaki 2003-10-01 An extraordinary
collection of business success stories--all applying the principles from the #1
"New York Times" bestseller "Rich Dad Poor Dad."
Real Estate Riches Dolf de Roos 2012-06-29 An all-time bestseller, Dolf de
Roos?s classic Real EstateRiches shows you how to find great deals and make
great profitsin the real estate market. You?ll learn why real estate is such
areliable moneymaker and how to achieve the biggest return possibleon your
investment. Full of time-honored wisdom, proven tactics,and quick-and-easy
tips, this book shows you how to find the bestproperties with the most
potential, analyze deals, negotiate andsubmit offers, effectively manage
properties, and dramaticallyincrease the value of your real estate without
spending much money.If you want to be your own boss and quit the nine-to-five
life,Real Estate Riches shows you how.
The Stock Market Crash of 1929 Brenda Lange 2007 On October 29, 1929, more than
16 million stock shares were sold at the New York Stock Exchange, and by the
end of November investors had lost more than $100 billion in assets. This book
looks at the events that helped usher one of the grimmest periods in American
history.
Why the Rich Are Getting Richer Robert T. Kiyosaki 2018-12-11 It's Robert
Kiyosaki's position that "It is our educational system that causes the gap
between the rich and everyone else." He laid the foundation for many of his
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messages in the international best-seller Rich Dad Poor Dad -- the #1 Personal
Finance book of all time -- and in Why the Rich Are Getting Richer, he makes
his case... In this book, the reader will learn why the gap between the rich
and everyone else grows wider. In this book, the reader will get an explanation
of why savers are losers. In this book, the reader will find out why debt and
taxes make the rich richer. In this book, the reader will learn why traditional
education actually causes many highly educated people, such as Robert's poor
dad, to live poorly. In this book, the reader will find out why going to
school, working hard, saving money, buying a house, getting out of debt, and
investing for the long term in the stock market is the worst financial advice
for most people. In this book, the reader will learn the answers Robert found
on his life-long search, after repeatedly asking the question, "When will we
learn about money?" In this book, the reader will find out why real financial
education may never be taught in schools. In this book, the reader will find
out "What financially education is... really."
The Real Book of Real Estate Robert Kiyosaki 2010-05 From the #1 bestselling
author of "Rich Dad, Poor Dad" comes the ultimate guide to real estate--the
advice and techniques every investor needs to navigate through the ups, downs,
and in-betweens of the market.
The Orion Prophecy Patrick Geryl 2001 In the year 2012 the Earth awaits a super
catastrophe: its magnetic field will turn over in one go. Phenomenal
earthquakes and tidal waves will completely destroy our civilisation. Europe
and North America will shift thousands of kilometres northwards into polar
climate. Nearly the whole earth's population will perish in the apocalyptic
happenings. These dire predictions stem from Mayans and Egyptians -descendants of the legendary Atlantis. The Atlanteans had highly evolved
astronomical knowledge and were able to exactly calculate the previous worldwide flood in 9792 BC. They built tens of thousands of mandjits and escaped to
South America and Egypt. In the year 2012 Venus, Orion and several other stars
will take the same 'code positions' as in 9792 BC, the year of the previous
cataclysm! For thousands of years historical sources have told of a forgotten
time capsule of ancient wisdom located in a mythical labyrinth of secret
chambers filled with artefacts and documents from the previous flood -- this
book gives one possible location.
Rich Dad's Guide to Becoming Rich...Without Cutting Up Your Credit Cards Robert
T. Kiyosaki 2000-11-01 Why cutting up your credit cards won't make you rich A
popular TV personality often says, "Take out your credit cards and cut them
into pieces." While that is sound advice for people who are not financially
responsible, it is inadequate advice for anyone who wants to become rich or
financially free. In other words, just cutting up your credit cards will not
make you rich. What does make you rich is financial education...unfortunately a
type of education we do not receive in school. If a person has a solid
financial education, they would know that there are two kinds of debt...good
debt and bad debt. A person with a sound financial education would know how to
use good debt to make them richer faster...much faster than a person who only
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saves money and has no debt. Rich Dad's Guide to Becoming Rich * Are you in
credit card debt? * Is job security dead? * Is your financial security
threatened? * Is a high-paying job the answer? * Is your money working for you?
* Do you have good debt or bad debt? We all need more financial education. We
need to know how to have our money work hard for us so we don't have to spend
our lives working for money. That is why we need more sophisticated financial
education...not oversimplified and childish financial tips such as cut up your
credit cards or save more money. If you are ready to increase your financial
education and enjoy your credit cards, then this book is for you.
Rich Dad's Retire Young, Retire Rich Robert T. Kiyosaki 2002-01-01 This book is
about how we started with nothing and retired financially free in less than ten
years. Find out how you can do the same. If you do not plan on working hard all
of your life...this book is for you. Why not Retire Young and Retire Rich?
Rich Dad, Poor Dad Robert T. Kiyosaki 2016-04-27 Although we have been
successful in our careers, they have not turned out quite as we expected. We
both have changed positions several times-for all the right reasons-but there
are no pension plans vesting on our behalf. Our retirement funds are growing
only through our individual contributions. Michael and I have a wonderful
marriage with three great children. As I write this, two are in college and one
is just beginning high school. We have spent a fortune making sure our children
have received the best education available. One day in 1996, one of my children
came home disillusioned with school. He was bored and tired of studying. “Why
should I put time into studying subjects I will never use in real life?” he
protested. Without thinking, I responded, “Because if you don't get good
grades, you won't get into college.” “Regardless of whether I go to college,”
he replied, “I'm going to be rich.”
Midas Touch Donald J. Trump 2012-11-20 For the first time, two of the worlds
most successful and influential entrepreneurs will share their own Midas Touch
secrets. Secrets that will inspire you to find and fulfill your passion as well
as provide you with the hands-on guidance you need to be successful.
Unfair Advantage Robert T. Kiyosaki 2011 Examines the traditional assumptions
of obtaining financial security through salaried jobs and and small business,
and presents advice on pursuing opportunities as an entrepreneur to achieve
wealth.
Rich Dad Poor Dad for Teens Robert T. Kiyosaki 2014 This special just-for-teens
edition builds a foundation of self-confidence from which readers can realize
their dreams of financial security in an increasingly challenging and
unreliable job market. Teen-friendly advice, examples, sidebars and straight
talk will supplement all of Rich Dad's core advice: Work to learn, not to earn.
Don't say "I can't afford it"--Instead, say "How can I afford it' " And don't
work for money - make money work for you! No matter how confident or "good in
school" readers consider themselves to be, this makes financial intelligence
available to all young people with its streamlined structure, clean design, and
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accessible voice.
Rich Dad's Before You Quit Your Job Promo Robert T. Kiyosaki 2006-04-01
Rich Dad's Retire Young, Retire Rich Sharon L. Lechter 2002
The Money Revolution Richard Duncan 2022-03-14 Learn how the United States can
stop and reverse its relative economic decline in this fascinating analysis of
American Money, Credit and Capital In The Money Revolution: How to Finance the
Next American Century, economist and bestselling author Richard Duncan lays out
a farsighted strategy to maximize the United States unmatched financial and
technological potential. In compelling fashion, the author shows that the
United States can and should invest in the industries and technologies of the
future on an unprecedented scale in order to ignite a new technological
revolution that would cement the country’s geopolitical preeminence, greatly
enhance human wellbeing, and create unimaginable wealth. In this book, you will
find: An important new history of the Federal Reserve that details the
transformation of the country’s central bank from the passive lender of last
resort created by its founders in 1913 into the world’s most powerful economic
institution today. A fascinating discussion of the evolution of money and
monetary policy in the United States over the past century. An examination of
the role that credit has played in generating economic growth, especially since
Dollars ceased to be backed by Gold five decades ago. A detailed description of
the country’s capital structure and its dangerous deficiencies. An urgent callto-action for the United States to begin a multi-trillion-dollar investment
program targeting industries of the future. The Money Revolution: How to
Finance the Next American Century is a page-turning read ideal for anyone
interested in the future of the United States. Its gripping thesis offers
anyone with a personal or professional interest in America’s economy, financial
system, or geopolitical position in the world an engrossing intellectual
journey.
Rich Dad's Before You Quit Your Job Robert T. Kiyosaki 2005-09-01 The tenth
book in the series provides firsthand accounts of the author's startup
companies, what he learned from his successes and failures, and other topics a
reader needs to know in order to start a company and quickly develop it.
Rich Dad's Advisors: Guide to Investing In Gold and Silver Michael Maloney
2008-08-28 "Throughout the ages, many things have been used as currency:
livestock, grains, spices, shells, beads, and now paper. But only two things
have ever been money: gold and silver. When paper money becomes too abundant,
and thus loses its value, man always turns back to precious metals. During
these times there is always an enormous wealth transfer, and it is within your
power to transfer that wealth away from you or toward you." --Michael Maloney,
precious metals investment expert and historian; founder and principal, Gold &
Silver, Inc. The Advanced Guide to Investing Gold and Silver tells readers: The
essential history of economic cycles that make gold and silver the ultimate
monetary standard. How the U.S. government is driving inflation by diluting our
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money supply and weakening our purchasing power Why precious metals are one of
the most profitable, easiest, and safest investments you can make Where, when,
and how to invest your money and realize maximum returns, no matter what the
economy's state Essential advice on avoiding the middleman and taking control
of your financial destiny by making your investments directly.
Crash Proof Peter D. Schiff 2010-12-15 The economic tipping point for the
United States is no longer theoretical. It is a reality today. The country has
gone from the world's largest creditor to its greatest debtor; the value of the
dollar is sinking; domestic manufacturing is winding down - and these trends
don't seem to be slowing. Peter Schiff casts a sharp, clear-sighted eye on
these factors and explains what the possible effects may be and how investors
can protect themselves. For more than a decade, Schiff has not only observed
the U.S. economy, but also helped his clients reposition their portfolios to
reflect his outlook. What he sees is a nation facing an economic storm brought
on by growing federal, personal, and corporate debt, too-little savings, a
declining dollar, and lack of domestic manufacturing. Crash-Proof is an
informed and informative warning of a looming period marked by sizeable tax
hikes, loss of retirement benefits, double digit inflation, even - as happened
recently in Argentina - the possible collapse of the middle class. However,
Schiff does have a survival plan that can provide the protection that readers
will need in the coming years.
Rich Dad, Poor Dad B Special Robert T. Kiyosaki 2002-04
Rich Dad Advisor's Series®: SalesDogs Blair Singer 2002-07-01 By knowing the
five basic breeds of people-the Pit Bull, the Golden Retriever, the Poodle, the
Chihuahua, & the Basset Hound-readers will have the necessary insight to
improve their business & selling savvy. SalesDogs will: * Introduce Five Breeds
of SalesDogs! * Reveal the five simple but critical revenue-generating skills
to generate endless streams of qualified buyers & life-long sales * Teach you
how to identify your "breed" & play to your own strengths * Give you the steps
to inspire & direct any group of sales people into a charging pack of blueribbon SalesDogs * Show you how to reduce your sales effort, increasing your
sales results * Teach you how to radically change your attitude in thirty
seconds or less so you can direct your financial results.
Rich Dad's Rich Kid Smart Kid 2-Pack with Bonus Rich Dad Poor Dad for Teens
Robert T. Kiyosaki 2006-04-01
Rich Dad's Rich Kid, Smart Kid Pb Special Robert T. Kiyosaki 2001-07
Rich Dad's Rich Kid, Smart Kid Robert T. Kiyosaki 2001-01-01 This handbook for
parents explains how to teach children the fundamental principles of finance,
introducing problem-solving skills that help youngsters understand the
importance of a good education and financial planning in their lives.
Second Chance Robert T. Kiyosaki 2015-01-06 The international best-selling
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author of Rich Dad Poor Dad, shows readers how to understand the past so that
they can shape their financial future and use the Information Age tools and
insights to their financial advantage and to create fresh start. Original.
80,000 first printing.
Revelation 1999-01-01 The final book of the Bible, Revelation prophesies the
ultimate judgement of mankind in a series of allegorical visions, grisly images
and numerological predictions. According to these, empires will fall, the
"Beast" will be destroyed and Christ will rule a new Jerusalem. With an
introduction by Will Self.
Rich Dad's Prophecy Robert T. Kiyosaki 2002-10-09 When the generation known as
'Baby Boomers' begin to retire and cash in on their plans, there's a chance
that this drain on reserves could cause a major devaluation in people's
savings. This book offers a plan to help you prepare for the worst, offering
alternative investments.
Rich Dad's Conspiracy of the Rich Robert T. Kiyosaki 2009-09-21 In late
January, 2009, Robert Kiyosaki launched CONSPIRACY OF THE RICH - a free online
book which was written in serial basis to help people understand how the
current recession came about, and what they need to learn on how to survive
through the coming rough years. An unprecedented publishing event for Kiyosaki
and The Rich Dad Company, CONSPIRACY OF THE RICH is an interactive, "Wikistyle" project in which Kiyosaki has invited feedback, commentary, and
questions from readers across the globe. The response so far has been totally
fantastic. Millions and millions of readers have flocked to the website
(www.conspiracyoftherich.com) to read what Robert has to say about the
recession, and the readers have posted thousands of comments. Some of those
reader comments will even be included in the final tradepaper version.
Rich Dad's Escape from the Rat Race Robert T. Kiyosaki 2005 How do you get a
child interested in learning about finance? Give them a comic book! Robert
Kiyosaki, author of the Rich Dad series, recognised the increasing need for
people to begin their their journey to financial literacy - and life-long
wealth - as early as possible, even before they become teenagers! In Escape
from the Rat Race basic lessons about 'working to learn, not to earn', buying
assets and understanding the financial statement are revealed through the kidfriendly tale of Timid E Turtle. When Tim runs out of cash at an amusement park
his savvy friend, Red E Rat, shows him how to make money work for him - and
tells Robert T. Kiyosaki's own riveting account of learning the basic
principles of financial success. Illustrated with full-colour sequential art
that ties in to Rich Dad's popular cashflow games and Website, here's a book
that allows children - and reluctant readers of all ages - the chance to take
their first steps towards financial success.
Who Stole My Pension? Robert Kiyosaki 2020-01-14 It's estimated that there are
over 50 million pensioners--in the United States alone. Like the United States,
the United Kingdom, Japan, Italy, Germany and many other countries around the
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world are all in big trouble when it comes to the solvency of their pension
funds. Who Stole My Pension? was written to give them guidance, resources, and
tools so they can take action... and stop the looting. We are in the early
stages of the greatest retirement crisis in the history of our nation and,
indeed, the entire world. According to the World Health Organization, nearly
two billion people around the world are expected to be over age 60 by 2050, a
figure that's more than triple what it was in 2000. For better or for worse,
never before have there been more elderly people living on planet Earth. One
thing is. certain: Doing nothing--sitting back, confident your pension check is
"in the mail"--is not an option. That's a risk you can't afford to take.
According to Edward Siedle, a former attorney with the United States Securities
and Exchange Commission and America's leading expert in pension looting, "In
the decades to come, we will witness hundreds of millions of elders worldwide,
including America's Baby Boomers, slipping into poverty. Too frail to work, too
poor to retire will become the "new normal" for many of the aged." Kiyosaki,
who like Siedle saw this crisis looming years ago, complements the facts and
stats Siedle puts forth with strategies on how retirees can take control--not
only their pensions, but their financial futures. Kiyosaki writes about the
fact that his father, a highly educated man he calls his poor dad, wasn't poor
until he lost his job, his paycheck--and his pension. "His PHD couldn't save
him," says Kiyosaki, who has dedicated his life to teaching and financial
literacy advocacy. In Who Stole My Pension? the authors focus on the most
misunderstood and ignored cause of the pension crisis: mismanagement of
pensions and investments. The culprits that are looting the pensions of public
school teachers, firefighters, police, as well as private sector workers, are
on Wall Street. The Wall Street casinos charging high fees for gambling in
risky hedge funds and other speculative investments, outrageous investmentindustry conflicts of interest, and outright violations of the law. Who Stole
My Pension? is an in-depth assessment of the pension crisis that the world is
facing today and what millions around the world--employees who expected to have
pension income at retirement--can do about it. The authors recount a history of
pension failures, inexperienced boards, gambling, looting and other horror
stories--with a focus on action steps workers and retirees can take to quickly
determine if a pension is being mismanaged as well as the concrete steps they
can take to end decades of pension mismanagement. They detail critical
questions retirees can ask--and guidance regarding how to act on what they
learn.
8 Lessons in Military Leadership for Entrepreneurs Robert T. Kiyosaki
2015-05-12 Robert Kiyosaki’s new book 8 Lessons in Leadership draws from his
years at the Merchant Marine Academy at Kings Point and his service in the
United Sates Marine Corps. With compelling stories and examples and a engaging
way of comparing and contrasting two very different cultures and value systems,
Robert shares the challenges he faced in transitioning to civilian
life&hellipwhere chain of command and team-over-self--once so black and white-were muddy and distorted. "Permission to speak freely, sir?" Count on it. This
is Robert Kiyosaki--and he does just that, in the forthright and no-nonsense
style that readers have come to expect and appreciate. From Robert's
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perspective, military training shapes lives and supports entrepreneurship. The
training, discipline, and leadership skills taught in the military can be
leveraged for huge success in the civilian world of business. Highlights of 8
Lessons in Leadership include sections on Mission and Team, Discipline,
Respect, Authority, Speed, the Power of Connectivity, Leaders as Teachers,
Sales and Leadership.
The 16% Solution Joel S. Moskowitz 1994 A comprehensive guide to personal
finance and investment explains how to achieve the maximum financial yield in a
time of low interest rates and a weak stock market, discussing such options as
tax lien certificates and their benefits. 50,000 first printing.
Rich Dad's Guide to Investing Robert T. Kiyosaki 2001-01-15 Rich Dad's Guide to
Investing is a guide to understanding the real earning power of money by
learning some of the investing secrets of the wealthy.
Rich Dad's Increase Your Financial IQ Robert T. Kiyosaki 2008-03-26 For years,
Robert Kiyosaki has firmly believed that the best investment one can ever make
is in taking the time to truly understand how one's finances work. Too many
people are much more interested in the quick-hitting scheme, or trying to find
a short-cut to real wealth. As Kiyosaki has preached over and over again, one
has to truly under the process of how money works before one can start out on
trying to escape the daily financial Rat Race. Now, in this latest book in the
popular Rich Dad Poor Dad series, Kiyosaki lays out his 5 key principles of
Financial Intelligence for all to understand. In INCREASE YOUR FINANCIAL IQ,
Kiyosaki provides real insights on these key steps to wealth: o How to increase
your money -- how to assess what you're really worth now, what your prospects
are, and how to start mapping out your financial future. o How to protect your
money -- for better or for worse, taxes are a way of life. Kiyosaki shows you
that "it's not what you make....it's what you keep." o How to budget your money
-- everybody wants to live large, but you have to learn how to live within your
budget. Kiyosaki shows you how you can. o How to leverage your money -- as you
build your financial IQ, knowing how to put your money to work for you is a
crucial step. o How to improve your financial information -- Kiyosaki shows you
how to accelerate your wealth as you learn more and more.
Rich Dad's Who Took My Money? Robert T. Kiyosaki 2004-05-01 Reveals how to
actually speed up and maximize the return on investments to achieve total
financial independence.
The Dollar and National Security Paul Viotti 2014-07-23 Defense establishments
and the armed forces they organize, train, equip, and deploy depend upon the
security of capital and capital flows, mechanisms that have become increasingly
globalized. Military capabilities are thus closely tied not only to the size of
the economic base from which they are drawn, but also to the viability of
global convertibility and exchange arrangements. Although the general public
has a stake in these economic matters, the interests and interpretive
understandings held by policy elites matter most—in particular those among the
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owners or managers of capital who focus on international finance and the
international monetary regimes that sustain global commerce and their capital
positions. In The Dollar and National Security, Paul Viotti explores the links
between global capital flows, these policy elites, and national security. After
establishing the historical link between currency, gold, and security, he
continues the monetary-security story by examining the instrumental role the
dollar has played in American economic and national security over the past
seven decades. He reveals how perceived individual and collective interests are
the key drivers toward building the kind of durable consensus necessary to
sustain the external financing of American foreign and national security
policy, and addresses the future implications for national security as
decision-makers in the BRICs and other countries position themselves to assume
an even larger policy presence in global commercial, monetary, and security
matters.
Multiple Streams of Income Robert G. Allen 2011-01-19 In Multiple Streams of
Income, bestselling author Robert Allen presents ten revolutionary new methods
for generating over $100,000 a year—on a part-time basis, working from your
home, using little or none of your own money. For this book, Allen researched
hundreds of income-producing opportunities and narrowed them down to ten
surefire moneymakers anyone can profit from. This revised edition includes a
new chapter on a cutting-edge investing technique.
Rich Dad's Cashflow Quadrant Robert T. Kiyosaki 2001-01-15 This work will
reveal why some people work less, earn more, pay less in taxes, and feel more
financially secure than others.
The Celestine Prophecy James Redfield 1995-09-01 THE #1 BESTSELLING
INTERNATIONAL PHENOMENON - NOW WITH A NEW PREFACE You have never read a book
like this before--a book that comes along once in a lifetime to change lives
forever. In the rain forests of Peru, an ancient manuscript has been
discovered. Within its pages are 9 key insights into life itself -- insights
each human being is predicted to grasp sequentially; one insight, then another,
as we move toward a completely spiritual culture on Earth. Drawing on ancient
wisdom, it tells you how to make connections among the events happening in your
life right now and lets you see what is going to happen to you in the years to
come. The story it tells is a gripping one of adventure and discovery, but it
is also a guidebook that has the power to crystallize your perceptions of why
you are where you are in life and to direct your steps with a new energy and
optimism as you head into tomorrow. Praise for The Celestine Prophecy "A
gripping adventure story filled with intrigue, suspense, and spiritual
revelations." - Commonwealth Journal "A spiritual classic...a book to read and
reread, to cherish, and to give to friends." - Joan Borysenko, PhD, author of
Fire in the Soul "In his inimitable style of great storytelling, Redfield opens
us up to a world of insight, inspiration, synchronicity, and power." - Deepak
Chopra
The Ravens Robert Kiyosaki 2020-05-26 In their first book together, bestrich-dad-s-prophecy-why-the-biggest-stock-market-c
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selling authors Robert Kiyosaki and James Rickards look to the future and share
their insights on how to prepare for and profit from the turbulent times ahead.
The symbolism of the raven is complex and while its black plumage and croaking
call are often associated with loss or ill omens, ravens have also been deemed
to be uncommonly intelligent and the symbol of providence, wisdom, insight, and
prophecy. The book title is also a nod to Felix Somary, the banker, social
thinker, diplomat and relentless advocate for the integrity of currencies as
key to democratic survival--a man known as "The Raven of Zurich"--for his dire
but accurate predictions of the future.
Writing Winning Business Plans Garrett Sutton 2013-02-28 To win in business
requires a winning business plan. To write a winning business plan requires
reading Garrett Sutton’s dynamic book on the topic. Writing Winning Business
Plans provides the insights and the direction on how to do it well and do it
right. Rich Dad/Poor Dad author Robert Kiyosaki says, “The first step in
business is a great business plan. It must be a page turner that hooks and
holds a potential investor. Garrett Sutton’s Writing Winning Business Plans is
THE book for key strategies on preparing winning plans for both business and
real estate ventures. Crisply written and featuring real life illustrative
stories, Writing Winning Business Plans discusses all the key elements for a
successful plan. Topics include focusing your business vision, understanding
your financials and analyzing your competition. Also covered are how to really
use your business plan as a tool and how to attract funding for your new or
existing businesses. As business plan competitions become more popular around
the world Writing Winning Business Plans also discusses how to enter and how to
win these ever more lucrative contests. In addition, how to quickly interest a
potential investor, also known as the elevator pitch, is explained. And, as
opportunities arise around the world, how to present your plan in various
countries is explored. Writing Winning Business Plans is the complete
compendium for this essential business rite of passage – preparing a winning
plan.
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